
  
    

CITY OF CLARKSVILLE 
CITY COUNCIL BUSINESS MEETING 

August 1, 2016 
 
   

The Clarksville City Council met in regular session August 1, 2016, in the Council Chambers of 
City Hall at 7:00 p.m. with Mayor Val Swinton in the chair and Council members Roger Doty, Diane 
Renning, Kenneth Smith, and Travis Sterken present, Jeff Kolb absent. 

Mayor Swinton opened the public hearing for the purpose to approve bids and costs for the 
Ambulance Shed Project, followed by the awarding of bid.  There being no written or oral, for or against, 
the Mayor declared the hearing closed. 

Sealed bids were received and opened by the Architect and Council Committee on July 20, 2016 
from the following contractors: 

Cardinal Construction, Waterloo 
Matt Construction, Sumner 
Ramker Construction, Waverly 
Steege Construction, Waverly 
Woodruff Construction, Waterloo 
Motion Sterken, Renning, to approve the recommendations of Martin Gardner Architecture to 

Steege Construction for $218,641.00. 
RCV – Ayes:  Doty, Renning, Smith, Sterken.  Nays:  None.  Absent:  Kolb.  MC. 
 Motion Smith, Doty, to approve and adopt the items contained on the Consent Agenda:  Motion to 
approve minutes (July 5, 2016 and July 18, 2016). 
RCV – Ayes:  Doty, Renning, Smith, Sterken.  Nays:  None.  Absent:  Kolb.  MC.                   

Motion Sterken, to adjourn the regular City Council meeting at 7:56 p.m. 
 
 
 

            Val Swinton 
       Mayor 

  
 
      
Attest:  Lori A. Peterson 
  Deputy City Clerk



 


